
Pastoral Ministry Team’s Presbytery Report May 15-16, 2020  

The purpose of the Pastoral Ministry Team is to come alongside of churches, sessions, 
pastors, and CREs to provide encouragement, support, and training as we work together 
to share the Good News of Jesus Christ. The PMT has two items for consideration by the 
Presbytery at this meeting.  

A) Approving RE Jeff Harada (FPC Wolf Point) as a seeker in the CRE Program.                                     
PMT recommends to Presbytery to approve RE Jeff Harada as a seeker in the 
CRE Program.  

B) Approving HR status for MWS Cathy McLean.                                                  
PMT recommends to Presbytery to approve Honorably Retired status for MWS 
Cathy McLean. 
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